September 2014
Dear Parents,


On Monday the cafeteria will start serving breakfast in school.  If you would like your child to eat breakfast while in school, please fill out the bottom portion of this letter.  This form is for my purposes only so I can make sure that all of the children have had breakfast.  The office will not be getting this information and you will not be held to the choice you make below.  Your child can choose to have breakfast in school at any time.  Those children choosing to have breakfast at school will come home with a necklace to wear.  This necklace will help to make sure they get in the correct line in the morning.  Breakfast is an important part of the day and will help ensure that all the children are ready to learn when school begins.
Thank You!







Sincerely,







Mrs. Peduzzi

Child’s Name: __________________________________

_____ Yes, I want my child to get breakfast in school.

_____ No, my child will be having breakfast at home.

_____ My child may sometimes be eating breakfast at school and sometimes at home.

Parent Signature _________________________________
